
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Friday, January 10, 2025. 
 
______ We are all unique! Our school is proud of the diversity of our students, and that 
includes race, ethnicity, gender identity, and cultural backgrounds. Let’s celebrate those 
differences by treating everyone with respect and learning from each other. 

______ Thanks to everyone who participated in our first annual WinterFest. Be sure to hold 
on to any tickets you earned! We will have an ASB store set up in the lunchroom next week, 
Tuesday through Thursday, so you can exchange your tickets for a prize!  

______ The following clubs meet Monday after school: Chess & Board Games, Drama, Fiber 
Arts, and Study. These clubs are open to all students, and no application is required. This is 
a great way to make friends and have fun after school. Remember to arrange transportation 
in advance or sign up for the Activity Bus by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a ride 
home. 

______ Attention Soccer Teams: Today is the deadline to return your soccer uniform. Failure 
to return your uniform will result in a fine.   

______ Our lost and found rack and table are getting full.  Stop by today before you leave 
school and pick up your belongings.  This is a great opportunity to practice being 
responsible. 
 
Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
 
 
 
 


